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Mrs. Hennebaul’s Howler 

Roberts Elementary  

Specials for next week 

Monday—Technology 

Tuesday—Science 

Wednesday—Music 

Thursday—Art 

Friday—P.E. 

Remember to dress 

your child in  

sneakers/tennis 

shoes on P.E. days. 

 

Weekly Update 

January 18, 2013 

Library check-

out day is every 

Wednesday. 

Please return 

books by each 

Wednesday to 

received  a new 

one. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Writing: Essential Ques-

tion: This week we will 

work on different types of 

punctuation. 

Reading: We are learn-

ing the long and short vow-

el sounds. We are asking 

how we can find the mean-

ing of unfamiliar words. 

Math: We will begin ex-

ploring how to compose 

and decompose numbers 

from 11-19 by using ten 

ones and some further 

ones to make a number. 

We’re also learning all 

about nickels.  

 

Things to do at home: 
Sight words this week:  

at, come 

 

Continue to practice writing 

stories. Talk about the story 

and then draw a picture. 

Work on putting spaces 

between words this week. 

 

Point out punctuation you 

see in books (specifically 

periods, question marks, 

and exclamation points).  

 

Math: Practice these: 

The names and values 

of pennies, nickels, 

dimes and quarters. 

Correctly forming and  

writing all numbers 

 

Check out this website for 

learning 10s and 1s. It has 

vocabulary, activities and 

online games: 

https://

smart.wikispaces.hcpss.org/

Kindergar-

ten+Number+and+Operatio

ns+in+Base+Ten 

 

January 21st—No School  

In observance of MLK Jr. Day 

See you Tuesday! 

 

Scholastic Book Fair this week 

 

Our media center will be hosting the 

Scholastic Book Fair beginning Friday, 

January 18th—Friday, January 25th. 

(Closed on Monday, January 21st—no 

school day). 

Monday—Thursday 7:30am—4:00pm 

Wednesday: 7:30 am—6:00pm 

Friday: 7:30 am—2:00pm  
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Six Flags Read to  

Succeed 
The reading logs are due no 

later than February 22nd in 

order to be able to earn a tick-

et to Six Flags. You must use 

and return the official reading 

log. If you miss the deadline or 

don’t use the log then Six Flags 

will not give us a ticket. No late 

logs will be accepted by Six 

Flags. Please make sure you 

signed the form. 

We are in need of: 

Tissues 

Baby wipes 

Quart Ziploc bags  

 

Thanks for anything you can share 

Cold and flu season is here and in full swing. If 

your child is sick and you’re considering whether or 

not to send him/her to school, here are some 

guidelines listed on our Roberts Elementary School 

clinic website, along with other information. 

 

The main reasons for keeping your child home are: 

– He’s too sick to be comfortable at school. 

– He might spread a contagious disease to other 

children. 

 

As a rule of thumb, a child should stay home if he 

has: 

– A fever higher than 100.4 degrees Fahrenheit 

– Vomited through the night or morning 

– Diarrhea 

– A very frequent cough 

– Persistent pain (ear, stomach, etc.) 

– A widespread rash 

Come watch the Faculty 

vs 5th grade basketball 

game this Friday at 6pm 

at the North Gwinnett 

High School gym. This 

was a huge event last 

year with lots of fun! 

 

 






